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July 4, 2022


PUBLIC NOTICE

is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of Council normally held on:

Wednesday, July 20, 2022

Has been rescheduled to
Wednesday, July 13, 2022




	    
  Ruth Fehr
  Acting Administrator



P.O. Box 217	TOWN OF HEPBURN 
Hepburn, SK  S0K 1Z0	Office: (306) 947-2170  Fax: (306) 947-4202	www.hepburn.ca
image1.jpeg




